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THANK YOU – to all the Ramblers who helped host September 20 Dance. We heard so many compliments about 
our refreshment table and everyone enjoyed the start of a new dance season! You are all GREAT! And thanks to 
Dave for doing a super job calling. 

Lessons Update: We have two couples coming back for refresh lessons who are former 
members of the club. We have 6 (maybe) new people taking lessons. Thanks to the 
members who are acting as “angels”. You are a BIG help. 
 
If you have not sent in your club dues yet, please do so asap.  Subscribing to the Show Me 
Doin’s or the Fed Facts is on your own. Do not send that money to me, only the club dues.  
 
Upcoming visits! 
 
Friday, Oct. 4 – St. Joe Squares. Caller: Chris Wildhagen. Hex @ 7, MS/Plus 8-10. 
Saturday, Oct. 5 - Maysville Wranglers. Caller: Larry Liebig 
Saturday, Oct. 12 – Shooting Stars. Caller: Stan Brooke. Remember they have changed locations to 

Gashland UMC on North Oak.  
Tuesday, Oct. 15 – Heartland Squares. Caller: Larry Dudgeon 
Weekend of Oct. 18-20 – Missouri State Festival 
Friday, Oct. 25 – Stewartsville Cut-ups. Caller: Larry Liebig. Collecting non-perishable food items for the 

food pantry.  
Monday, Oct. 28 – KC Plus. Caller: Dana Schirmer 
Friday, Nov. 1 – Tanglefoot Squares. Caller: DAVE KING. Brookfield. 
 
Our Next Club Dance – Friday, November 15 @ South Valley Middle School. Don’t Be 
Corny, Be Square is the theme. We have a corn hole game that guests can play to try to 
win a turkey! A variety of flavors of popcorn will be the refreshment table fair, plus a few 
of your Thanksgiving table favorites you want to share.  
 
REMINDER: Club fundraisers:  
Adyline collects old cell phones & tablets to turn in for money.   
Edythe is collecting Best Choice labels to send in; we get $30/1,000 labels. Keep saving, bring them to a 
dance or a visit! 
 

See you all soon! 
 

Edythe 
   



 
FOR YOUR REFRIGERATOR DOOR! 

 
 


